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Dear Parents                  14th June 2019 

 

On Tuesday 25th June, weather permitting; we are planning to take the children to West Kirby beach as part 

of our Coast to Country theme.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9.30am and would expect to be back at school by 11.50am. If your child is in F1 

and does not usually attend on a Tuesday morning but you would like them to take part in this visit, they are 

welcome to come along provided that they are accompanied by an adult.  

 

It would be lovely if as many parents, carers or grandparents could accompany us to share with the children 

their exploration of the local environment. We may need to ask if you would supervise a small group of 

children during the visit. Please could you indicate below if you are happy to do this?  Unfortunately, for 

health and safety reasons, we are unable to accommodate younger siblings on this visit. 

 

On the day of the visit children will need to wear school uniform and comfortable footwear suitable for 

walking.  If it is sunny they will need to bring a sun hat and have sun cream applied before they come to 

school. Drinks of water will also be available during the morning. 

 

We will only be able to do this visit if we have enough adults to walk to the beach with us and supervise the 

children when we get there. If you are able to accompany us we would be grateful if you could fill in the reply 

slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Cath Smith and Debbie Woods 

Foundation Stage teachers 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Foundation Stage Beach Visit Tuesday 25th June 2019 

 

Child’s name ____________________________________ 

 

I am    /    am not able to accompany my child on Tuesday 25th June 

  

I am   /    am not able to supervise an additional child if needed                           

 

Name of accompanying adult if applicable _______________________________ 

 

 
 

Please return by Thursday June 20th 


